
From: ROCK ROTTLER <r.rottler@comcast.net>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 9, 2021 10:04 AM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Cc: jeff 500 <jeff_500@comcast.net> 
Subject: DW 20-117 - Town of Atkinson HAWC Water Rate Increases 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Good Morning,  

   

I am a resident of Atkinson, NH and HAWC (Hampstead Area Water Company) supplies water 

to our house located at 7 Windmill Lane Atkinson, NH.  

   

I read through the attached request for Change in Rates and agree with several residents that this 

request is not reasonable and adequately measured beyond self interests expressed by HAWC.  

   

For example, requesting a 10.44% return on equity of capital invested (payback in approximately 

6.9 years) is an exceptional return, one that most projects would seek but unrealistic.  Given a 

low interest rate environment and one that is expected to continue, a more reasonable and 

balanced (HAWC and resident budgets considered) request for a change in rates is needed.  

   

There are other rate increases being proposed as you know and these also are high relative to 

current rates.  

   

I request that your department continue to suspend this proposed rate schedule until more 

information is gathered and more citizens have commented.  

   

Thank You  

Rock Rottler  

7 Windmill Lane  

Atkinson, NH 03811  
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Rock Rottler  

Retired from Tufts University  

Owner of RAR Home Services, LLC  
 


